

All communications to be addressed to: the Chief Executive Officer P.O. Box 94

Donnybrook, W.A. 6239 Telephone: (08) 9780 4200 Facsimile: (08) 9731 1677

Email: shire@donnybrook.wa.gov.au

Website: www.donnybrook-balingup.wa.gov.au

Your Ref: OCOR17851
Our Ref: CNL09/1
Enquiries: John Attwood

Mr Warwick Gately, AM Electoral Commissioner Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners GPO Box F316 PERTH WA 6841

Dear Mr Gately

THE 2011 ELECTORAL DISTRIBUTION

Further to your letter dated 16 February 2011 it is advised that at the Council meeting held on 23 March 2011 Council resolved to advise the Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners that it sees no reason why the Collie-Preston boundary should be changed.

Yours faithfully

John Attwood

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

25 March 2011

